
 
Minutes School Council 

Monday 23rd January 

The Year 5/6 school councillors met to discuss the feedback from the Tower Hamlets Pupil 

Attitudes Survey. 

Mobile Phones and Online Safety. 

Max said that there were too many scams and fake websites that look real. 

Faizah said she was worried about children having devices but not knowing what to do. 

Council talked about the inappropriate videos that they sometimes see online and the 

importance of having a report button. 

Online parents sessions could be useful and it is important that parents don’t leave their 

children to go online without supervision. 

 

Emotional Wellbeing. 

Council felt that an emotional wellbeing service would help to share feelings. Need more 

therapists in schools. Better to have safe ways to let your feelings out that have them kept 

inside you. 

Nadira suggested that there is lots of rubbish on the Isle of Dogs and we should do more to 

look after our community. 

 

London Air Ambulance 

The council members who are also part of the pupil parliament also thought about how we 

could raise awareness and money for the London Air Ambulance. Suggested ideas were: 

 

School council event such as a bake sale, cinema afternoon or a football tournament. 

Making posters about London Air Ambulance. 

 



 
 
 


